CITY OF FARMINGTON
Public Hearing
Minutes of Hearing
July 8, 2021
6:00 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on July 8, 2021 at Long Memorial Hall, 110
West Columbia Street, Farmington, Missouri 63640.

The hearing was called to order by Mayor Forsythe.

The roll was called with the following Councilors present: Wayne Linnenbringer, Chris Morrison,
Vanessa Pegram, David Kennedy, Adam Parks and Chad Follis.

City Counselor, Scott Reid, was absent.

Officials present were Greg Beavers, Tim Porter, Michelle Daniel, Todd Mecey, Paula Cartee,
Larry Lacy, and Kristen White.

Mayor Forsythe stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

An Application for a Preliminary Plat at Martin Creek Subdivision Phase 1. (Case PRE-21-001).
The property is currently zoned as “R-3: Residential Single Family: Submitted by Johns
Properties.

Tim Porter, Development Services Director, explained the request.

Carol Gamble, 5120 Westmeyer Road, addressed the Council to explain that she is not against the
Development but she wants to make sure her property maintains value and that the City and
County communicate so the best decisions can be made for the area.

John Mowry, 3300 Springbrook Farms, addressed the Council to explain that he is not against the
Development but he is concerned with water that comes over the road getting worse. Mr. Mowry

also stated that he would like to see Westmeyer Road widened.

Phillip Menjoulet, 5162 Westmeyer Road, addressed the Council to explain that he is concerned
with the divergence of stormwater onto his property.

Hearing closed at 6:37 p.m.
Lot

Krisfen White, Deputy City Clerk
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